

CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

PRIMARY FOUR ENGLISH LANGUAGE

PAPER 2

Name:	()		
Class: Primary 4			
	Component	Marks Awarded	Max Marks
	Paper 1 —	Alteroye	istai is
	Writing	4	20
	Paper 2 —		
	Sections A-B	14	
13 Questions	Paper 2 -		50
hour 15 minutes	Sections C-H	36	
	Paper 3 —		
	LC		14
	Paper 4 –		**************************************
	Oral		16
	TOTAL		100
NSTRUCTIONS:	<u> </u>		سابه پرې کووسا
Do not turn over this page until ye follow all instructions carefully. Answer all the questions.	u are told to do so).	
This paper consists of 10 prin	ted pages excludin	g the cover pag	jė.

and the second of the second o

C	hoose	A – Gram the corre Sheet pro	mar MCQ (8 oct answer a vided.	$\times 1 \text{ mark}$) and shade the ova	al (1, 2, 3 or 4)	on the Optica
1,	Th	e pupils _		_eating their food i	in the canteen d	uring recess thi
. •	mc	oming.		et a second		•
•	. 121					
	(1)		•			
	(2)					
	(3)					
	(4)	were				
2.	Do	n shows_		interest in his stud	lies. He spends	most of his time
	pla	ying video	games.	<u> </u>	-imat . ia abaida	uivar or Tua Mile
	(1)	few				
	(2)	little				
	(3)	more				
	(4)	much				
3.	The	orang uta	in is an ape th	iat is	_danger of beco	ming extinct.
	(1)	in				
	(2)	at				
	(3)	øn.				
	(4)	under				·
A ,	Siti d mak	does not n e reading	ead as often a habit.	as she	We must en	courage her to
	(1)	will				
		might				
	(3)	would				
	(4)	should				
٠.	* * * * * *	* *****	•			
5.	Larry	wanted to	go to the zo	ohe	wanted to see t	he koalas.
	(1)	as				
	(2)	or				
	(3)	but				
	(4)	yet				
6.		se pass ass monito	OF.	book to Paul," sak	d Mrs Lee as sh	e handed it to
	(1)	this				
	(2)	thát				
	(3)	these				
	(4)	those				
	KEA	~ 10 G.C.				

6.

			a Maria and Maria a Maria
7.	Jason	the drums at the cond	cert tomorrow evening. His mends
	will be	the drums at the conc	
	(1)	play	
		nlayed:	
	(3)	is playing	
	(3)		•
	(4)	are playing	
8.	Randy	y and his friends were asked to behave	by Mr Tan.
	(1)	himself	
	(2)	ourselves	
		yourselves	
	(4)	themselves	
Secti	on B	Vocabulary MCQ (6 x 1 mark)	
Choc	se the	correct answer and shade the ov	al (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the Optical
Ansv	ver She	et provided.	
		*	
رياض	lika 1	oh was disappointed with the bad	coniles and had received at the
9.	IVIFS: 1	on was disappointed with the bad	service site had received at the
	restat	urant so she decided to lodge a	to the manager.
	#44		
	(1)	note	
	(2)	report	
	(3)	remark	
•	(4)	complaint	
46	Sulin	towers over her siblings. She is	-
10.	QUIII)	toliois of the dishiligations is	
	/arx	as busy as a bee	
17 1		as ousy as a pec	•
	(2)	as tall as a giraffe	
,		as cool as a cucumber	
	(4)	as proud as a peacock	
44.	Niv fa	ther's old wallet is very	. It still looks as good as new even
176		ih he had bought it ten years ago.	3 14 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
	หน้าที่ก็	it to tide boddin it ton Laure alar	
	74X	strong	
	(1)		
	(2)	elastic	
	(3)	steady	
	(4)	durable	
			ت سے جی دی
12.		being questioned for hours by the pol	ice, the man finally
*	to ste	saling the item from the supermarket.	
	e - vian €		
	(1)	denled	
	(2)	argued	
	(3)	insisted admitted	
	(4)		

13.	Every everyo	year, my schoo ne participates a	ol actively in them.	inter-class games	for the pupils and
	(2)	creates performs organises		,	
		mplements			
14.	The several	of respiratory and	air pollution are heart conditions	alarming. They ar like asthma.	e known to create
	(2) p (3) r	effects products eactions			
±	•	amages			
Read	the pass	rammar Cloze sage carefully. rite its letter (A	Choose the co	rrect word from thank. Use each wo	e words given in rd ONCE only.
	(A) behi	nd	(B) in	e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e 	(C) into
	(D) out		(E) through	<u> </u>	(F) up
				s. Everyone (15)	
				is day for a long tin	
				_ to celebrate after	
just (*				o do after school ti	
,	, ,			in, their teacher,	
				had one last paper	
				ends nodded their i	
ooking	(18)	-,	_ their notes a	gain. Shortly afte	r, the bell rang.
Everyo	ne proce	eded into the ex	amination hall.		

Section D – Grammar Cloze (4 x 1 mark)
Read the passage carefully. Underline the correct word from the words given in the brackets.

A sunflower is a flowering plant. If produces flowers that (19) [has / have] a similar appearance to the sun. The record for the tallest sunflower that grew over nine metres (20) [was / were] set over six years ago in Germany. Sunflowers are popular for their beauty and the seeds they (21) [produce / produces]. Bees (22) [support / supports] the reproduction of sunflowers through pollination. Sunflower seeds have also become an important and valuable crop which can be eaten or turned into oil.

Adapted from: https://www.factsjustforkids.com/plant-facts/liower-facts-for-kids/sunflower-facts/

Section E - Comprehension Cloze (4 x 1 mark)
Read the passage carefully. Fill in the blanks with the most suitable word of your own.

A dog is a mamma	I. Like most mammals, dogs are w	arm-blooded and use their
lungs for breathing. Fe	emale dogs produce milk when the	у (23)
birth to pupples. Dogs	play an important role in the lives o	of human beings. They are
kept (24)	household pets or are train	ed to be working dogs. A
working dog assists in s	olving crimes and acts as a pair of ((25) for
the visually handicappe	d. For many pet lovers, dogs are a	(26) of
the family, always rea	dy to bring the family members	together through games.
Therefore, dogs are kno	wn as man's best friends.	

Adapted from: https://www.activewild.com/facts-about-dogs-for-kids/

Section F - Sentence Synthesis and Tra For each of the items, rewrite the given Your answer must be in one sentence. the same as the civen one/o	Contonnalat union at
the same as the given one(s).	The infaming of your sentence must be

27.	Jamil rushed to the cinema. The movie had already sta	arted.
		but
		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
28.	"I do not want to read the book," said Paul.	
	Paul said that	

10

15

20

25

Section G - Comprehension - Selected Response and Open-ended (10 marks) Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

All arrived at his grandparents' house early for dinner. He saw his grandfather's eyes glued to the television while his grandmother was busy preparing food in the kitchen.

Soon, Ali's grandfather started getting the dinner table ready. He asked All to help him place the forks and spoons on the table for dinner. His 5 grandmother walked out of the kitchen carrying a plate of piping hot, crispy chicken wings. It was Ali's favourite food. She asked Ali to help her carry out the peanut soup which had been boiling on the stove for two hours. His grandmother had also made a perfectly steamed whole fish, Grandfather's favourite dish.

Grandmother was about to sit down to enjoy her meal when she suddenly exclaimed, "Where are my spectacles? I cannot enjoy the food if I am unable to see clearly!"

Pausing to think for a moment, she continued, "I must have misplaced it while boiling the soup. I took it off when the steam made my spectacles fog up," said Ali's grandmother. She was feeling miserable.

All decided to help search for the spectacles. After thirty minutes of searching in vain, his grandparents told him to take a break and have his dinner. Exhausted and famished, Ali plonked himself down on the chair. Suddenly, an idea struck him. "Let's open the drawers around the kitchen stove. The spectacles might just be in there," said Ali.

Everyone went into the kitchen and opened up the drawers around the kitchen stove. Then Ali saw it. He jumped up in excitement and put his hand into one of the compartments in the drawer. When he took his hand out, everyone gasped!

All proudly handed the spectacles to his grandmother. As All headed home, his grandmother gently patted him on his head and chirped, "Thank you, Ali."

29.	Tick ✓ your chosen answer. Why did Ali go to his grandparents' house? [1m]
	to have dinner to prepare dinner to look for his grandmother's spectacles
30,	Tick ✓ your chosen answer. All helped his grandfather to
31.	What was Ali's favourite food? [1m] Which word tells you that Ali was hungry? Circle either (A) or (B). [1m]
	Exhausted and famished, Ali plonked himself down on the chair. (A) (B)
33.	What does the word "it" in line 23 refer to? [1m]

34.	Why did A	VII feel prou	id in the end?	[1m]
-----	-----------	---------------	----------------	-----	---

For questions 35-37, read each statement and tick \(\sigma\) "True" or "False". Refer to paragraphs 1 and 2 to help you. The first example has been done for you. [3m]

, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , 	Statement	True	False
Example	All saw his grandfather watching television.	1	•
35.	Ali lived with his grandparents.		
36.	All's grandfather was engrossed in watching television.		<u> </u>
37.	Grandmother decided to make some peanut soup just before dinner was served.		

38.	Write 1, 2 occurred.	and 3 in the blanks below to show the order in which the events [1m]
		All had an idea when he sat on the chair.
		All decided to search for the spectacles.
		Ali's grandparents asked him to take a break.

Section H - Comprehension - Open-ended (5 x 2 marks) Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

The moment that everyone had been waiting for was finally here — the finals of the National Football School Tournament! Hordes of supporters from both schools came smartly dressed in their school uniforms. They carried their school flags with pride. Supporters of Sunshine Primary School knew that they could create history. They had witnessed their team winning against the defending champion during the semi-final match. The team had also been training hard every afternoon. Never had their school won a football tournament. The time was set for an exciting match.

Melody Primary School was first to kick off. The referee blew his whistle.

Muthu managed to get possession of the ball and saw an opportunity. He quickly 10 passed the ball to Kelvin Kelvin dribbled the ball past two opponents. He lined himself up for a shot. "Goall" The supporters of Sunshine Primary jumped to their feet. Sunshine Primary School was now in the lead. The referee blew the whistle for half-time.

As the second half of the match began, there were shouts of encouragement. The singing of school songs could also be heard from both schools. The players felt motivated by this show of support from their schools. It was indeed a very exciting match.

When the final whistle was blown, supporters from Sunshine Primary
School shouted, "We did it! We did it!" It was finally over. The Principal of
Sunshine Primary School was so proud of the team. He said, "This is the first
time our school has won the championship. I declare that tomorrow will be a
school holiday!" Everyone cheered upon hearing this news.

How did the supporters from both schools encourage the players or field? Which 3-word phrase in paragraph 2 tells you that Sunshine Primary	How did the supporters from both schools encourage the players or field? Which 3-word phrase in paragraph 2 tells you that Sunshine Primary winning?		
Which 3-word phrase in paragraph 2 tells you that Sunshine Primary winning?	Which 3-word phrase in paragraph 2 tells you that Sunshine Primary winning?		
Which 3-word phrase in paragraph 2 tells you that Sunshine Primary winning?	Which 3-word phrase in paragraph 2 tells you that Sunshine Primary winning?		
vinning?	vinning?	field?	<u>and the state of </u>
			
			g?

- END OF PAPER-

SCHOOL

CATHOLIC HIGH PRIMARY SCHOOL

LEVEL

PRIMARY 4

SUBJECT

ENGLISH

TERM

WA2

Q1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10
4	2	1	4	1	1	3	4	4	2
Q11	Q12	Q13	Q14	Q15	Q16	Q17	Q18		<u> </u>
4	4	3	1	В	D	Α	E		

Q19) have

Q20) was

Q21) produce

Q22) support

Q23) give

Q24) as

Q25) eyes

Q26) part

Q27) Jamil rushed to the cinema but the movie had already started.

Q28) Paul said that he did not want to read the book.

Q29) to have dinner

Q30) set the table for dinner

Q31) piping hot, crispy chicken wings

Q32) B-famished

Q33) It refers to Ali's grandmother's spectacles.

Q34) He had found grandmother's spectacles.

Q35) False

Q36) True

Q37) False

Q38) 3, 1, 2

Q39) It refers to the supporters from both school.

- Q40) They had seen their team win against the defending champion in the semi-finals and the team had been training hard every afternoon.
- Q41) They sang their school songs during the break motivating both schools from their show of support and shouted words of encouragement.
- Q42) in the lead
- Q43) They felt happy. They had just won Sunshine Primary School a championship and made tomorrow a school holiday.